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 Continued use of ANCLI cabins should not be allowed in the wilderness.  Supposedly you were in the process of

phasing out these cabins. Continued   use would mean that they remain in the hands of the current permittees

and their family. Seems like preferential treatment to me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


